
From: [redacted]  

Sent: 16 December 2014 16:23 
To: FOI@spa.pnn.police.uk 

Cc: [redacted]  
Subject: FOISA Section 60 Code of Practice - 2014 update 

 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
As many of you will know, the updated section 60 Code of Practice was laid at Parliament 
last week and launched at the Holyrood FOI Conference. For those who haven’t seen it yet, 
the updated Code can be seen and downloaded here: 
 
http://www.scotland.gov.uk/About/Information/FOI/Section60Code/s60codeofpractice 
 
The additions made to the Code were discussed at a conference masterclass by officials 
from both SG and the Office of the Scottish Information Commissioner – the slideshow used 
during the masterclass is available here: 
 
https://www.holyrood-

conferences.com/HOLYROOD/media/uploaded/EVHOLYROOD/event_61/11.05%20Masterclass%2

0B%20Baker%20Sam.pdf 

 
I would like to thank all those who provided comments or suggestions over the past year – 
your contributions were vital in making this update a success and ensuring the Code 
continues to be useful and relevant. 
 
Best wishes for the festive season, 
[redacted] 
 
[redacted]  
Freedom of Information Policy & Casework 
The Scottish Government 
St. Andrew's House 
Regent Road 
Edinburgh 
EH1 3DG 
Direct phone: [redacted]  
Direct email: [redacted] 
General enquiries: foi@scotland.gsi.gov.uk 
Please note I work Monday to Wednesday 
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